
Wake County LEPC Right-to-Know Guidelines 

MSDS Amendment 

 

 

 

Wake County Local Emergency Planning Committee will no longer require chemical inventories 

and MSDS sheets to be submitted with Tier II files.  This is in an effort to reduce the amount of 

paperwork. Wake County Local Emergency Planning Committee still under the Federal EPCRA 

law section 303 (d)(3) (Information Gathering) may require facilities to produce MSDS upon 

request. 


